
Dear Council Members  
  
As much as I respect and appreciate all the time and effort you put into making our town the best place on 
earth to live, I have to express my total opposition to the new speed limits you are trying to impose.   I can 
agree with a 40 km/h limit but trying to make every road in town a “School Zone” seems too much. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Eduardo Vazquez-Vela 
8745 Idylwood Place 
Whistler, BC 
V8E0G1  

 
 




